Memorandum

Date: 12-7-17
To: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

From: Mona Miyasato, Chief Executive Officé}/"'//

Subject: Transitional Housing Grant Board Letter

CC:

The County Executive Office requests that this item be continued to the regularly scheduled
meeting of January 9, 2018.



